ASSAM UNIVERSITY : SILCHAR

NOTICE

In supersession of the earlier notice of even number dated 13" April,
2021, this is for information of all concerned that the visit of the NAAC
peer team in Assam University has been rescheduled during the period

from September 15-17, 2021

(Dr. P.K. Nath)

Registrar
To
All Deans and Heads of the Departments with
a request to bring the matter to the notice and
compliance of all faculty / non-faculty members.
No.120/01/2015-Estt/ Date 19" July, 2021

Copy to:

1. PS to VC for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.
2. Director, Computer Centre for uploading in the University Website.
3. File

s

Registrar



